
footnotes
TUESDAY JANUARY 9

"Table-Talk" - Don't munch alone
try our cheap but sumptuous lunch
(35 cents). This week begins a
six-week series on Bio-Medical Ethics
with tapes by Dr. Joseph Fletcher
(author of "Situation Ethics"). This
Tuesday's topic will be "Organ
Transplants"~.

Campus Auto Rallyists will be
meeting 7:30 p.m., Rm. 142 SUB.
Info on next rallye on Sat 20 will be
presented. Everyone welcome.

WEDNESDAY JANUARY 10

Special meeting of U of A Vietnam
Action Ctte. to discuss new
developments in war will be held at
12:00 noon in Rm. 270 Council
Chambers. If you're against the
renewed bombing be there.

The Libertarian Alternative will hold
an introductory night at 7:30 p.m. in
Room 142 SUB. The group meets to
discuss the issues and principles at
the root of current social problems
from the viewpoint of the philosophy
of Ayn Rand. Refreshments will be
served, and any interested person is
welcome to attend.

Inner Tube Waterpolo is back for
another fun-filled season. It starts
Wednesday Jan 17 and constitutes
every Wednesday night from
7:30-10:00 p.m. A team consists of 4
women and 3 men. Get yourself a
name and sign-up 'iy 1:00 p.m.
Wednesday January 10 in either
Men's or Women's t-- office.

Ail wives of students are cordially
invited to attend the monthly
meeting of Student Wives at 8:00
p.m. Room 142 SUB. Guest Speaker:
Ann Stewart. Topic: Pollution in the
home.

Meeting for women students over 25
in Pembina Common Lounge
between 11:30 and 2:00 p.m. Come
anytime. Bring your own sandwich
lunch. Coffee will be provided.

THURSDAY JANUARY Il

The U of A Chess Club will meet et 7
p.m. in room 1414 Tory. Please bring
chas sets. Everyone welcome.

FRIDAY JANUARY 12

Nixon's bombs have hurt the children
of Vietnam most. There will be a
benefit concert, Jan. 12, 12 to 1
p.m., in the SUB Theatre Lobby, to
help build the Nguyen Van Troi
Childrens Hospital in Hanoi. Byte
will be playing, admission is 50 cents.

SUNDAY JANUARY 14

The Parish comes together each
Sunday evening et 7:00 p.m. in SUB
Meditation Room. This week - an
introduction to the study of John's
Gospel. Join us for discussion and
worshipl

GENERAL FOOTNOTES

The U of A Fencing Club is starting
lessons Jan 15 (Mon) and Jan 22, for
beginners. Jan 17 (Wed) and Jan 24
for those with previous lessons.
7:30-9:30 p.m., Rm. 011 Phys Ed
Bdg. Fees for new members are
$27.00 which includes lessons and
your own foil and mask. For info
phone 439-0876, Helmut Mach.

The Social Services Lounge
sponsored by Student Help and
Student Legal Services is open from
10 am to midnight daily in room 248
SUB. Cheap coffee and carnival
atmosphere.

Edmonton Community Concert
Association will present Israeli
Pianist", David Bar-Illan in Jubilee
Auditorium on Tues Jan 16,
commencing et 8:15 p.m. Admission
is by Membership card only which
may be purchased prior to concert.

Lutheran Student Movement:
Vespers 9 p.m. every Thursday at the
Lutheran Student Centre 11122 86
Ave. Inquire about bible studies
439-5787.

A public lecture sponsored by the
Grad Students' Assoc. will be given
on Tues. Jan. 23 et 3:30 p.m. in TL
12. Speaker: Prof. R.K. DasGupta.
Topic: Sri Aurobindo: Indien
Revolutionary and Mystic.

The Disabled Students' Assistance
Fund is now inviting requests for
small grants by physically
handicapped students attending the
University of Alberta. For info:
Percy Wickman et 4307-116 Street,
phone 435-1790.

The Alberta Association of
Parliamentarians commences a basic
course in parliamentary law and
procedure Jan 18, 1973. Course
consists of eight two hour lessons,
and is open to anyone wishing to
increase their knowledge of
parliamentary law in meetings.
Information, pre-registration cal
439-5703.

Free University North is currently
seeking new instructors and resource
people who would like to be included
in its planned Winter Calendar '73. If
you are interested in teaching
anything, in some way sharing your
special knowledge or skilis with
others, please catl the F.U.N.
voluntary staff THIS WEEK and in
the evenings only, between the hours
of 6 p.m. and 9 p.m.The F.U.N.
phone number is 488-3710.

Co-Rec Badminton sign-ups must be
in Wednesday, January 17, by 1:00
p.m. in either Men's or Women's
Intramural Office. Play is on
Saturday, January 20 in the Main
gym from 9:00 am -5:00 p.m. Get a
partner of the opposite sex and enjoy
a good tournament.

NEW DEADLINES

FRIDAY 12:00

MONDAY 2:00

Bad breaks for -Broderick
Coach Kathy Broderick is

having her share of anxieties as
her Basketball Pandas
experienced their fifth and sixth
losses of the season to the
University of Victoria Vikettes,
48-27 and 50-27 over the past
weekend. This makes four losses
to the Vikettes. Prior to the
Christmas break, Pandas were
sunk 50-25 and 58-18 by the
University of Saskatchewan
Huskiettes who are currently
leading the Canada West
University Athletic Association
standings.

Coupled with these defeats,
Broderick has lost one of her
most promising young players -
Yetta Scheunhage. Scheunhage
met with a very unfortunate
accident on Dec 4th that
resulted in a serious head injury.
Although, she is making
progress, it is doubtful whether
sh e will par ticipa te
competitively this year.

On Friday night, a modest
crowd watched the Pandas put
up a neck and neck fight during
the first half of the match with a
22-20 score in favour of the
Vikettes.

During the second half, the
Vikettes reluctantly gave up a
.meagre total of seven points
while potting another 26

themselves.

The Pandas' high scorer in the
game was Kathy Moore with 9
points.

Diane Brozuk had the most
chances for Victoria as she
amassed a total of 14 points in

the game.
Saturday's struggle was much

the same story with Vikettes
leading 29-16 at half time,
Yvonne Shea was the leading
scorer for Pandas at the half
with 6 points.

Out of a possible 24 points,
Lorna McMattie basketed 14 for
the Vikettes.

During the remainder of the
match, McMattie sank another g
leading up to the final 50-27
win.

Vikettes have the ability
to adjust and take advantage of
any situation, rushing up the
floor quickly.

On the other hand, Pandas
have a relatively poor defence;

Definitely their
defence could use some lessons
from the Golden Bears' Bob
Bain.

The next home games will be
this Friday and Saturday - 6:30
P.M. - as Pandas host the
University of Calgary Dinnies at
Varsity Gym. bb

Married Student

Accomodation

A LIMITED NUMBER of suites in
Michener Park Phase Il will be available
for lease on February I and March 31,
1973.

Apply at Front Desk Lister Hall

HERE'S ANOTHER REASON

FOR VOTING IN FAVOR OF

A LIQUOR LICENCE-ON CAMPUS

-Drinking has become an accepted
social practise

"In Alberta the majority of adults,
about 80%, drink alcoholic beverages
at some time in their lives.

-Division of Alcohol

Department of Education-

Polls open Jan. 16-18


